

Friday, 12th February 2021

Dear Parents,

Year 8 Virtual Parents Evening

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a Year 8 Virtual Parents Evening on Thursday, 4th March between 4pm and 7pm. This event will be hosted via SchoolCloud and this system will allow parents to go online and book individual video meetings with your child's teachers. We would like to discuss their Autumn Term in school, their engagement in remote learning at present, and the road ahead.

We will contact you shortly after the half term break with all the information you will need to be able to book your appointments and we look forward to seeing you virtually on Thursday, 4th March.

Yours faithfully,

Mr T McLardy

Mr T McLardy

Assistant Headteacher - Curriculum and Assessment

Outstanding education at the heart of the community

Mrs. L. A. Gwinnett, Executive Headteacher Tarleton Academy, Hesketh Lane, Tarleton, Preston, Lancashire PR4 6AQ General Office: (01772) 812644 Email: enquiries@tarletonacademy.org www.tarletonacademy.org

Endeavour Learning Trust

Registered in England - Company Registration Number 7848372 - Vat Registration Number 125718416

Outstanding education at the heart of the community

Mrs. L. A. Gwinnett, Executive Headteacher Tarleton Academy, Hesketh Lane, Tarleton, Preston, Lancashire PR4 6AQ General Office: (01772) 812644 Email: enquiries@tarletonacademy.org www.tarletonacademy.org